Development Clerk

From: Trost, Gregory J (DOT) <Gregory.Trost@dot.ny.gov>
Sent: Wednesday, August 03, 2016 1:30 PM

To: devclerk@townofcanandaigua.org

Subject: application #CPN-050-16

Attachments: Greg Trost.vcf

Greetings,

Thank you for sending me the plan to review this property. It appears that it is a standard residential home, with
nothing significant about it. There is a vacant lot where it appears this house is to be built. So, Carol Eiffert will need to
get a highway work permit to connect to the State highway. That permit comes through my office. Two things | see
with the plan shown — the driveway is wider than our usual 12’ and the culvert pipe is smaller than our standard 15”.

Thank you,
Greg Trost
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